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                                                                                                                                              Thursday 18 May 2017

Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, students will be looking at poetry. They will be focusing on the grammar FLO relative clauses. In Big Write, children will be creating a leaflet about their Home Country.

In Numeracy, students will be revising for their assessments later on in the week. 

In Science, students will be continuing their learning about evaporation and condensation before completing their assessment. 

In IPC, students will be completing their myth or legend costume. They will then be designing something else as part of their assessment. 

Home Learning – Given on Sunday to be returned on Thursday. 

· Please listen to your child read at least 10 minutes every evening. Please write a comment in your child’s Guided Reading Record at least once a week. 
· One piece of Numeracy – your child needs to complete A, B or C depending on what their teacher has told them. 
· One piece of Literacy – focused on grammar. 
· Spellings: 9-11 spellings given on Sunday and tested on Thursday. 

Please be reminded that your child will sit their assessments next week. A schedule has already been sent home. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 5 Team
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E infoalkhor@nais.qa
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